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From: U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services <uscis@public.govdelivery.com>
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2021 3:52 PM
To:
Subject: Reinstatement of Deferred Enforced Departure for Liberians

On Jan. 20, 2021, President Biden issued a Memorandum to the Secretary of Homeland Security 
extending Deferred Enforced Departure (DED) and employment authorization through June 30, 
2022, for eligible Liberians and certain other persons without nationality who had DED as of Jan. 
10, 2021.   

USCIS will publish a Federal Register notice as soon as possible to implement the president’s 
memorandum, including the continuation of appropriate employment authorization documents. 

This action will allow DED-covered Liberians to maintain work authorization while they apply for 
adjustment of status under the Liberian Refugee Immigration Fairness (LRIF) law. 

For More Information 
We will plan further public engagements and other outreach opportunities regarding DED and 
LRIF to provide information and answer questions from the public.  

For more information about filing for adjustment of status under the LRIF, see the LRIF page. 

Remember, the wrong help can hurt! To learn about protecting yourself against immigration 
services scams, visit our Avoid Scams page at uscis.gov/avoidscams. Additionally, you can report 
allegations of immigration fraud or abuse by completing U.S. Immigration and Customs 
Enforcement’s HSI Tip Form. 

For more information on USCIS and our programs, please visit uscis.gov or follow us on Twitter 
(@uscis), YouTube (/uscis), Facebook (/uscis) and Instagram (@USCIS). 

Kind regards, 

Public Engagement Division 
U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services 
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Please do not reply to this message. Contact us at Public.Engagement@uscis.dhs.gov with any 
questions. 

To view a list of upcoming local and national engagements, please visit uscis.gov/outreach. 

To update your RSVP, modify your email address, or to unsubscribe from our mailing list, please visit 
your Subscriber Preferences Page. 
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